
 

 
 

 

Registered in England No. 2778116 
Regulated by the RICS 

Mr Charles Thuaire 

Senior Planner 

Regeneration and Planning 

Supporting Communities 

London Borough of Camden 

2nd Floor 

5 Pancras Square 

London N1C 4AG  

Date: 11 June 2018 

Our ref: 12766/06/SB/HBE/16026337v1 

Your ref: PP-06698412, 2018/0536/P, 0740/L 

Dear Charles 

Application for full planning permission and listed building consent for an 
alternative entrance gate at Heath Park, North End Way, LB Camden 

On behalf of our client, Mr Vikrant Bhargava, we submitted planning and listed building consent applications 

for an alternative entrance gate for an existing vehicular access to Heath Park (refs. 2018/0536/P & 

2018/0740/L) on 12 February 2018. 

The original design, as detailed on the submitted drawings, comprised of two sets of piers and a recessed gate 

to provide access to Heath Park. Following detailed design discussions with both yourself and the Design 

Officer, we enclose revised drawings detailing the amended design. The design consists of a curved wall 

leading to a single set of piers and recessed gate access, it involves a slight widening of the gateway compared 

with the previously submitted drawings. These changes have been positively reviewed in draft by Officers.  

Accordingly, we request that the following drawings are substituted as follows: 
 

Drawing name Superseded Drawing ref. New Drawing ref.  

Entrance Courtyard Plan 1204-PL-352 rev. D 1204-PL-352 rev. E 

Entrance Gates Elevations  1204-PL-354 rev. B 1204-PL-354 rev. C 

Existing Entrance Gates and Demolition Drawings 1204-PL-356 rev. A 1204-PL-356 rev. B 

Following our discussions, we trust that this application can be determined promptly. However, should you 

have any questions in relation to the application, please do not hesitate to contact me or my colleague Joe 

Larner. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Harry Bennett 
Planner 
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